
Dear all, 
 
We are very sad to hear the news. Please convey my condolences to the family, relatives and friends 
 
May his blessed memory live forever in the hearts of all who knew him as a talented and intelligent 
leader, a great scientist and a bright man. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Mohamed Wahba 
 
Dr. Eng / Mohamed A. Shehata Wahba  
Vice President Honoraria (VPH) - ICID & Former Chairman - ENCID   
Chairman - African Regional Working Group (AFRWG) – ICID   
Chairman - Working Group of Capacity Development, Training and Education (WG-CDTE)-ICID 
Professor Emeritus- Drainage Research Institute, NWRC, MWRI-Egypt   
Advisor - WCCCO, Yangzhou, China   
E-mail: mswahba@hotmail.com; mswahba@gmail.com   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Shavkat, 

Thank you very much for informing me. 


